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27th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please see below for a list of important dates for Autumn Term.  Whilst we have made every 
attempt to capture all dates, there will inevitably be further dates that will appear as the 
term progresses.  We will of course communicate these as and when we receive them. 

 

Dates for the Diary Autumn Term 2022 
 

• Wednesday 5th October at 5pm – Reception RWI Parent meeting  

• Tuesday 11th October – RT visit to Perton Library 

• Wednesday 12th October - Year 1 RWI parent workshop  

• Tuesday 18th October - Baked Bakery making bread with Reception 

• Tuesday 18th October - EYFS Open Evening for September 2023 intake 

• Thursday 13th October - Harvest Festival Reception and KS2 9:00am 
Reception & KS1 2:30pm 

• Thursday 20th October – whole class photographs  

• Friday 21st October – PTA Halloween Discos after school  

• Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October – Half term  

• Tuesday 1st November EYFS Diwali Enrichment sessions – parents invited 

• Monday 7th November Flu immunisations (Reception to Year 6) 

• Tuesday 8th November - Parent Consultation Evening  

• Thursday 10th November - Parent Consultations Evening 

• Monday 14th November – Anti Bullying week – wearing odd socks on 
Monday 

• Tuesday 15th November - RH visit to Perton Library   

• Friday 11th November – Year 3 Egyptian Workshop  

• Friday 18th November – Children in Need Day  

• Monday 21st November - Individual school photographs  

• Tuesday 22nd November - Flu immunisations catch up session 

• Wednesday 23rd – Friday 25th November - Year 4 Residential to Frank 
Chapman  
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• Tuesday 6th December - EYFS Sleeping Beauty Pantomime in school  

• Friday 9th December - Christmas Jumper Day - £1.00 donation to Save the 
Children   

• Friday 9th December – School Christmas Lunch  

• Monday 12th December – Early Years Christmas production PM 

• Tuesday 13th December - Early Years Christmas production AM 

• Tuesday 13th December – Animal man visit to Year 1 

• Wednesday 14th December – Key Stage 1 Carol Concert 

• Thursday 15th December – Key Stage 2 Carol Concert at Tettenhall Wood 
UR Church 

• Friday 16th December – Break up for Christmas  
 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 – INSET day  
Wednesday 4th January 2023 – Children return to school  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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